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Lee, Chris

From: Justin Kern <justinallankern@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 6, 2021 8:34 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Bauman, Robert; Coggs, Milele; Hamilton, Ashanti; Perez, Jose
Subject: In favor of Puddlers' Homes historic district

Milwaukee ZND Committee alders, 
 
 Hello, my name is Justin Kern, a resident of Bay View, writing to share my support for historic designation of 
the Puddlers' Cottages (reference File 201378) in our neighborhood.  
 
 In addition to the numerous preservation measures that this designation would provide for these homes, I 
believe it's important that we protect this foundational, living aspect of Bay View history. Our neighborhood 
has undergone vast developmental change -- good, bad and otherwise -- in the past decade. Persisting 
throughout this change, these Puddlers' Cottages keep us grounded in the spirit, people and industry that built 
Bay View. I hope you will agree with this preservation measure before your committee, to provide citizens and 
our neighborhood the opportunity to keep this history alive for decades to come. 
 
Thank you, 
Justin Kern 
2362 S. Woodward St. 
justinallankern@gmail.com 


